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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SJR 32:    Oppose

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) opposes this resolution, which proposes an amendment
to Oregon Constitution to require a 3/5 vote in both houses of the Oregon Legislature in order
to pass any bill having the result of raising revenue, even if that bill is the repeal of a tax credit
or deduction.

We generally oppose the imposition of supermajority requirements in legislative votes, unless
the matter at issue is repeal or amendment to a ballot measure enacted by voters.
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